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Historical Society 
Celebrates 19th Amendment 
with Presentation on the 
Woman Suffrage Movement

Huntsville-Madison County Public Library 
archivist, Shalis Worthy, presented to the          
historical society for our first ever dual in-person 
and Zoom membership meeting in September. 
Ms. Worthy discussed the highlights of the 
woman suffrage movement in Huntsville and 
Alabama and leaders in the movement. Ms. 
Worthy has created a resource for those                
interested in learning more about the woman 
suffrage movement that can be accessed here: 
guides.hmcpl.org/19thamendment.  Thank you 
to Deane Dayton and Heather Adkins for            
providing technical support! 
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Shalis Worthy presenting at our September 
meeting.

2021 Membership Dues
It’s that time of year again! Your annual dues 
enable us to pay for publication of our twice 
annual “Historical Huntsville Review” as well 
as our newsletters, presenters, and for resto-
ration of historical markers. The COVID-19 
pandemic has made gathering in groups diffi-
cult this year but we will continue to make our 
membership meetings accessible through 
ZOOM. To renew, mail your check for $35, 
made out to 

Huntsville-Madison County Historical 
Society (or HMCHS)

P.O. Box 666, 
Huntsville, Alabama, 35804 

or renew online at  hmchs.org/membership. 


